
TIDE Committee 
Minutes 

September 30, 2015 
 
Present:  Archie Livingston, Susan Kozub, Crawford Moore, Charlie Boozer, and Cameron 
Andrews 
 
Absent:  Mickey VanMetre, Nancie Green (both excused) and Iris Hill (Ex-Officio) 
 
Minutes were approved as read. 
 
Causeway:  Still waiting for DOT encroachment permit.  Plantings will be watered by hand until 
some type of watering system is installed. 
 
Bob Doub noted the accesses need to be checked out after the high tides we have experienced.  
He commented that some sand is being pushed up on the beach after the high tides.  Cameron 
Andrews commented we are very fortunate the ocean was calm during these high tides. 
 
Archie Livingston said some work needs to be done on the Coral Street Access.  Several street 
stop signs are obscured by plant growth.  Charlie Boozer asked if the pole at the Burley Lyons 
Park can be lowered as it also obscures the sign there. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:10 am.   


